
From: Gardiner, Thomas <tgardiner@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2016 2:16:34 PM
Subject: Follow-up

Chaney,

Just wanted to follow up with you and see if you will have anything about the MOX future inquiry from a few days ago. 
Thanks!


Thomas Gardiner
 
SRS Beat Reporter
 
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
 
(803) 644-2381
 
(803) 262-9142 Cell
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